
 

 

 
 
Dear Kindergarten Families,  
 
I hope that you’ve been enjoying the summer with family.  As we look forward 
to the 2020-2021 school year, we want to take some time to invite all of our 
incoming Kindergarten students and parents to a virtual Kindergarten Roundup.   
We welcome you to view our slide show on our website at St. Henry’s Area 
School and to schedule a visit to see the classroom on Monday, July 13 with 
your child.  
 
To schedule a visit please call or email the school at sthenryschool@arvig.net  
before Monday, July 13, 2020.  Please note that these visits will be scheduled 
for 15-20 minute intervals from 2:30pm - 6:30pm. I will meet with individual 
families privately due to the Covid19 Coronavirus concerns. Social distancing 
rules and regulations will apply. 
 
Kindergarten is a milestone in your child’s life. New experiences and friends will 
make the year a special time for you and your child. My hope is that this virtual 
Kindergarten Roundup gives a short glimpse into our Kindergarten program. 
Scheduling a visit offers an opportunity for new families to view our classroom 
and ask questions you or your child may have before the school year begins. We 
want to provide the best Kindergarten learning experience by helping your child 
feel at ease that first day!  
 
A registration form for Kindergarten is included with this letter.  Do not hesitate 
to contact St. Henry’s School if you have additional questions.  We are looking 
forward to forming a partnership with you this year and for years to come!  
 
God Bless, 
 
Mrs. Laura Ismil   


